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Please support HB 3103. It is time all government is transparent to the people of the 

state. I have lived in Oregon all my life (71 Years). I fully support logging and clearing 

underbrush from our forests. Clear cuts make a fire break and they are replanted for 

sustainable growth. It is really foul when environmental groups get money from 

outside of Oregon to sway opinion here and/or spread lies about what the text of a bill 

really says. Oregon was a logging and farming state when I grew up here. Apparently 

the way we use to manage things made lots of people want to move to our beautiful 

state, so we must have been doing something right. 


